
Kishoge Parents Council Meeting 
17th December 2020 

In Attendance 

Maria (Chair), Deirdre (Secretary), Sara, Mary, Somantha, Monika, Zahid, Colm, Adele, Aaron (Teacher Rep.), 
Niall (Principal) 

Apologies: Paula. 

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes from the November meeting were approved. 

Matters arising 

After school study for exam years 

Niall advised that students approach individual teachers and ask about extra help/after school extra classes. 

After school study can be facilitated next term if there is a demand for it. 

This will all depend on Covid restrictions next term. 

 

Wriggle 

1st year parents and students have been surveyed by ETB about experience using Wriggle services. 

Will have results of this survey at next meeting. 

 

CAO information for parents. 

There will be an information video put on the school website in early January. 

Principals report 

 Principals report available at   https:www.kishogecc.ie/principals-reports 

Topics for discussion 

CBA Talk for parents 

Aaron will organize a talk for parents about CBA on Zoom or Teams in January.  

 

Ideas for a virtual event to try to involve parents 

For discussion at next meeting 

 

Festive Jumper fundraiser 

€777 was raised, Parents Council going to add to that to bring total to €800. 
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 €400 was donated to St Vincent de Paul on December 16th. 

€400 will be donated to the school next term, student council to help decide what it will be used for. 

Many thanks to everyone who took part. 

 

PE Uniform 

A PE uniform review is taking place next term. 2 parents needed to join committee. 

Maria and Monika offered to do this. 

 

Date and time of next meeting 

Thursday 14th January at 7pm via Zoom 

 


